

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and CEO

DATE:

March 26, 2015

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 15-0485

Urban Renewal – Sharp-Leadenhall – Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 15-0485. If passed, the amendment will facilitate future development efforts in Sharp-Leadenhall by modernizing certain permitted land uses and streamlining design guidelines.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council for Bill No. 15-0485.

cc:

Colin Tarbert Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill15/15-0485



